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San Joaquin County  
Mobile Shower Unit project funded  

with CDBG funds  

Mondays 5:30pm New Heart Community Church, 1647 Bessie Ave. 

Tuesdays 5:00pm Good Shepherd Church, 306 W. Eaton Ave. 

Wednesdays 5:00pm Guadalupe Center, 126 W. 1st St. 

Thursdays 5:30pm Grace Church, 1330 N. Tracy Blvd. 

Fridays 5:00pm Good Shepherd Church, 306 W. Eaton Ave. 

Sundays 2:00pm El Pescadero Park, Grant Line Rd. & Parker 

Tracy Community Connections Center coordinates daily meals with local churches: 

Board of Directors 

Family Church of Praise . Tracy Islamic Center . Tracy Family Resource Center . Raymus Family Foundation 

From the Editor’s Desk ... 
The first six months of 2020 were certainly unsettling and a challenge for 

people all around the globe.  The COVID-19 pandemic affected the way 

businesses operate, and Tracy CCC was no exception.   
 

In the interest of the safety of our clients, staff 

and volunteers, our shower events were suspend-

ed, churches began serving daily meals “To Go” 

style and our Case Managers continued to provide 

services by isolating and working from home.   

But through a collaboration with the City of Tracy, 

Tracy CCC was able to resume our Mobile Shower 

Unit in early June, and we are now serving more 

clients than ever before at former South County Fire Station #96 at 301 

W. Grant Line Rd. (near El Pescadero Park).   
 

We have a lot to look forward to in the 2nd half of 2020, with some      

exciting opportunities coming our way to serve our Tracy community.  

Stay tuned! 
 

—Jan McDonnal, Editor 

 

Thank you to all donors who participated in 
our “209Gives” fundraiser in July!  Your   
contribution is vital to our work and it’s 
only through supporters like you that Tracy 
CCC  will achieve our mission.    

And while 209Gives is over, you can       
continue to help at any time conveniently 
and securely through our website at: 
www.TracyCCC.org/donations. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

A Success Story... 

A woman (we’ll call her “L”) was on the 

waiting list for low-income housing devel-

opment in Tracy for 2 years. During that 

time “L” moved out of state to live with 

relatives. One day last month she received 

notification from the housing development 

that a unit was now available tot her. So she 

packed up her family and all their belong-

ings and came back to California.  When 

“L” arrived, she was told that she was #30 

on the waiting list and it could be up to a 

couple years longer before she could move 

in. “L” came to Tracy CCC for help because 

she had nothing—no friends, family, money 

or home. Tracy CCC provided 3 nights at a 

motel, then got her into a family shelter.  

Recently the woman called to say she found 

an apartment in Lodi, where a relative 

agreed to co-sign, and “L” had $500 saved 

out of the $950 deposit she needed to move 

in.  Tracy CCC paid the remaining $450 to 

the landlord and the woman and her family 

moved in on July 25th. 

United Way of San Joaquin! This contri-
bution will help #TracyCCC to continue 
serving the unsheltered in our local  
community, especially during these   
unprecedented times. Thank you! 

Tracy CCC 
is truly 
blessed to 
receive a 
generous 
donation 
from 
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